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Dear PS 98 Families, 

 

On behalf of the PS 98 staff, I would like to wish a Happy Easter and Passover to all those who 

celebrate. Though this year’s holidays are undoubtedly impacted by the great challenges around us, 

we hope that you find the opportunity to share meaningful time with loved ones, even if at a 

distance.  

 

As you know, PS 98 remote learning is continuing throughout next week. Our teachers have planned 

thematic, fun-filled activities for you and your children. May you find that this holiday, in this 

unprecedented time, offers the opportunity to appreciate your children and each other in very 

special ways. 
 

Please follow the link to view a special message from our staff:  https://bit.ly/ps98isthebest  

I would also like to remind you that we are here for our students and families always. Please continue 

to reach out to your child’s teacher, school staff, PTA and myself as WE ARE ONE AND WE ARE 

STRONG. 

 

Wishing peace, joy and good health to you and your loved ones. 

 

 

 

With warmest regards, 

Lena Kim 

Principal 

 

https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2Fps98isthebest&data=02%7C01%7CLKim%40schools.nyc.gov%7Cf5a1180b14744aea69f608d7dcebac5e%7C18492cb7ef45456185710c42e5f7ac07%7C0%7C0%7C637220777086924949&sdata=mBHoFIumlnjafJE6VdbsmFj%2BtV480kJ3Gsiik2hDRdo%3D&reserved=0

